
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
SANBORNTON HISTORIC DISTRIC COMMISSION 

Tuesday, February 9, 2021 at 7:15 PM 

The hearing will be conducted by call-in due to Covid19 Emergency 

Telephone:   425-436-6394 

Access Code:  554608# 

 
 This will serve as notice to abutting land owners and the general public that the 

Sanbornton Historic District Commission will hold a Public Hearing on the following 

application: 

 

Application for Certificate of Approval, requested by Anna McLoon, located at Tax Map 

26 Lot 7, to construct a new home on Winchester Drive in the Sanbornton Historic 

District. 

 

 All abutters are being sent notices by mail and the general public is invited to attend.   

When the case is called, the Applicants will present their case, followed by questions to the 

Applicants from members of the Historic District Commission, followed by comments or 

questions from members of the public which will be directed to the Chairman of the Historic 

District Commission. 

 

 The application and its attached documents are available for inspection on the Town’s 

website (sanborntonnh.org) under the Historic District Commission tab. Interested persons are 

encouraged to review the application to become familiar with the proposal prior to the Public 

Hearing. 

 

 At this Public Hearing, the Commission may announce the date of future public hearings 

on this application, said announcement serving as the notice in compliance with RSA 676:7. 

 

 

 


